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WASHINGTON, DC- Today, ACT | The App Association released the following statement from president Morgan Reed, regarding the Food and Drug Administration’s (FDA) pre-certification of digital health devices:
“Technology is essential to modern healthcare. We support the Food and Drug Administration in moving healthcare out of 20th century treatments by embracing digital health devices. Digital medicine provides people the healthcare they need, when and where they need it, and allows them to maintain good health. We applaud the FDA’s efforts in establishing a risk-based pre-certification process that acknowledges the pace of innovation.”
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About the App Association: ACT | The App Association represents more than 5,000 app makers and connected device companies in the mobile economy. Organization members leverage the connectivity of smart devices to create innovative solutions that make our lives better. ACT | The App Association is the leading industry resource on market strategy, regulated industries, privacy, and security.


